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to Address Third Party Billing and Competitive Metering











To All Interested Parties:





		A number of the Electric Distribution Companies’ electric choice restructuring settlements allowed for the introduction of third party billing and competitive metering.  The responsibility for the development of the appropriate electronic transactions required to facilitate the exchange of information involved in these processes was placed with the Phase In Committee (“PIC”) and the Electronic Data Exchange Working Group (“EDEWG”).  At a joint PIC and EDEWG meeting, it was determined that a separate working group should be formed to discuss and develop the business practices which would be involved in implementing these processes.  





		In accordance with the request of the PIC and EDEWG, a Business Practices Group is being established to handle this project.  The Business Practices Group will be a small group of individuals knowledgeable of the business practices within their companies, especially as they relate to metering and billing.  If your system will likely be involved in competitive metering and billing, you will want to send a representative to discuss your company’s practices.





		The Commission will host the initial meeting on August 3, 1999, at 10:30 AM in the Executive Chambers, First Floor, North Office Building, North Street and Commonwealth Avenue, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania.  Please be prepared to address the following:





1.	Choose an EGS and an EDC representative to serve as co-chairs of the group;


2.	Choose a representative to take and distribute minutes; and


3.	Identify the primary issues to be addressed by this group.


�



		I will be acting as the Commission facilitator for the working group. If you have questions, you may reach me at 717-772-8839 or by e mail at <sophy@puc.state.pa.us>.  I look forward to working with this group.








						Sincerely,











						Kathryn G. Sophy


						Assistant Counsel











cc:	Veronica A. Smith, Deputy Executive Director





DOC #142103








�fillin [addressee] \* Mergeformat �Business Practices Group�


July 21, 1999


Page �page �2�














